
NMC100242-0001 

Private and confidential 
Julie Dawes, Chief Nurse 
Portsmouth Hospitals NHS Trust 
PHT Headquarters, F Level 
Queen Alexandra Hospital 
Southwick Hill Road, Cosham 
PORTSMOUTH 
PO6 3LY 

17 March 2010 
PRE/19/12053/i~i~_;.~.i 
Please quote the above reference in all 
future correspondence. 
Direct Line : i~#~~~i 
Fax: 020 7242 9579 
fitness.to, practise@nmc-uk.org 

Dear Ms Dawes 

Code A 
I am writing regarding the above named. 

The matter will be brought to the attention of the Council’s Preliminary Proceedings 
Committee (PPC) on 11 and 12 April 2010. 

We have written to the above named practitioners and three others today with details of the 
complaints made against them and have invited them to respond. The members of the PPC 
will decide what further action, if any, should be taken, with particular regard to whether the 
matter may justify the removal of the practitioners’ names from the register. 

May I take this opportunity to thank you and your colleagues at Portsmouth Hospitals NHS 
Trust for providing references relating to the practitioners’s current employment which I am 
sure will be of assistance to the PPC in its decision making. 

You will be informed of the committee’s decision in writing by 19 April 2010. Please do not 
hesitate to contact me on L ....... _C_..o..d_e_._..A_ ....... !f you would like to discuss this matter further. 

Yours sincerely 


